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I just want to give a shout-out to our amazing
staff, who are always ready to jump in
whenever it is needed and at the last moment.
In observance of the 20th anniversary of
9/11, our crew has been prepping the area at
the cemetery for a service project organized
by our cemetery director, Glen Oscarson. This
project will beautify an area by the cemetery
that has been a weed patch. I also want to
thank, in advance, all of those who have
volunteered to help finish the project on 9/11.

We are also working hard to fix our flagpole at
the Clubhouse. Over the next couple of
weeks, we will be trimming back trees, and
putting in lighting so we can properly present
the flag.
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Message from the GM

Summer Pool Closure Sept
6th 
Office Closed on Sept 6th
Regular Board Meeting on
Sept 8 at 7:00 pm

Upcoming Events



If you are planning to use your
boat/kayak, please make sure to have a
boat license at the lake. You can purchase
one at the Agency's office for $5.

As it gets a little cooler (below 89° during
the day) you can start applying 2-4-D
Broadleaf killer to your lawns again. You
can keep applying as long as the weeds
are active.
I saw tulips and daffodils, etc. at the
stores this week. Buy now for selection
and store them in a cool dark place until
mid-October, so you don't stimulate them
into growing this year. That will allow the
bulbs to have all of their energy to get
through the winter when they are planted.
Buy early, mid, and late bulbs for up to six
weeks of color.

Darin Jacobs
 Gardener

Non-motorized Recreation
Vehicle on the Lake

Gardening Tips
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Stansbury Days
2021 Stansbury Days are behind us. Thank you for the work the organizers and volunteers
put to make this celebration a successful event. Here are a few pictures.



Summer is over and so is our Summer
Reading Program. Thank you to all who
participated and finished the program.
Our hours are Mondays, Tuesdays, and
Wednesdays from 12 to 5 pm.
If you are wondering about the little
guy in the picture, his name is Nibbles
and he is our library mascot. He is
mischievous and loves books. Keep an
eye out for him when you visit the
library.

CLUB CHAMPS
GROSS
Braxton Quinn--140 
Winner of 2022 Golf Season Pass
NET
Preston Pratt--143
1st FLIGHT
Jay Alba--167
NET
Hunter Perkins--137

LADIES
1st PLACE
Kaylee Gillette--160
Winner of 2022 Golf Season Pass
1st NET
Haley Johnson--146

SEPTEMBER CHAMPIONSHIP MONTH
SEPT. 7-- Super Seniors
SEPT 11--Seniors
SEPT. 18--TVML
SEPT. 26--Tuesday-Thursday League

Have a great September, and we will see
you at the Course!

Stansbury Park Golf Club  
News

Stansbury Park Library
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We are excited to announce the
formation of a new library board. If
you are interested in serving on the
library board, please contact us at
435 882- 6188 or you can download
an
application on our website.
Applications need to be received at
the office no later than September
13th.

Notice:

We want to thank all
of those who
participated in the
Club Championship
and congratulate the
winners! There was a
lot of fine golf
played, and we hope
you had a wonderful
time!
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Stansbury Clubhouse
Did you know the Clubhouse is available to rent for all your gathering needs? We have
accommodated different functions including weddings, parties, conferences, and dinners.
You can rent the upstairs, downstairs, or the whole building. The Service Agency offers
hourly and full-day rates. Discount rates apply with proof of Stansbury residency. Come
check us out! Tours of the Club House are available by appointment. Call Holly at 435-882-
6188.

Service Agency Directory
Main Phone Number: 435 882-6188
Event Coordinator: 435 249-0456
Golf Course: 435 882-4162
Cemetery: 435 840-2462
After hours 801 380 0388


